Hendry, John May 20, 1899

John Hendry to J. J. Hill.

Re charter for South Kootenay Railway
from Fort Steele to the Boundary Line. The
Canadian Pacific Road has obtained a char-
ter over the same route and may block others
from constructing a line.

Hamersley, who owns the charter of the
South Kootenay Bead will transfer it, if a
survey is done at once.
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